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We want meaningful campaign finance reform, not review or new rules that the public 

has had no opportunity to see before passage.  Our elections are far too effective.  

We can't call our country a democracy when money determines 90% of elections and 

to run requires ridiculous amounts of money, most of which comes from corporations 

that buy the elections and then make the rules.  If we are to have government of by 

and for the people, we have to end the oligarchy, not strengthen it.  The cynicism of 

the recent effort to frustrate the wishes of the populace is disheartening.  Please help 

us to decrease the influence of money in elections 


